To Whom It May Concern,

Under the Texas Public Information Act, I am requesting that you please search your records for the following, and provide me with electronic copies, preferably, or hard copies if not in electronic form:
1. All statistics, data, studies and reports regarding the number of DUI’s reported in Texas, and all major cities in Texas including Lubbock, Texas for drivers between the ages of 18 and 24 for the last three years.
I would be willing to pay up to $25 for this information.
I am a journalism student at Texas Tech University, in Lubbock, Texas, and am working on a story for publication in Texas Tech’s “The Hub.” I request a waiver of all fees for this request because disclosure of the requested information is in the public interest.
If you deny all of any part of this request, please cite each specific exemption you have to justify your withholding the information. In the interest of expediency, if you have any questions about handling this request, please feel free to telephone me at 972-400-9092 or email me at brad.cesak@ttu.edu.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Brad Cesak
3824 Erskine Street
#4
Lubbock, TX 79415
972-400-9092
brad.cesak@ttu.edu
